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Decision:  TTC Pension Fund Society Administration 
 
At its meeting of March 20, 2018, the Board: 

  
Struck out recommendation No. 2 in the report and the following action was included in the 
implementation plan for the proposal: 
  
On or before July 1, 2021, ATU, Local 113 and TTC shall review the implementation of the PFS 
Proposal to ensure that it has met the goals and objectives of each party. On completion of the 
review, TTC staff shall present a report detailing the results of the review, and any associated 
recommendations, for consideration by the Board. 
 
The staff recommendations were adopted, as amended, and as follows:   
 
It is recommended that: 

1. The Board approve the PFS Proposal and recommendations, as attached to this report as 
Attachment 1.  

 


